
 

 
 
 
 
 

Memorandum 

 
DATE:    April 13, 2022 
TO:  All City Council Members and Interested Parties 
FROM:  Dave Hatter, Mayor 
RE:  April 20th, 2022 Caucus Meeting - Canceled 
 

 
 
The City of Fort Wright will be canceling our regularly scheduled Caucus Meeting on Wednesday, April 20th, 2022. 
 
Our next meeting will be a Council Meeting, which will be held on Wednesday, May 4th, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the 
Fort Wright Municipal Complex, located at 409 Kyles Lane, Fort Wright, KY 41011.     
 
For additional information please contact Ms. Jill Cain Bailey, City Administrator, at 859.331.1700.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


